
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Fire Department Tanker Change Order    

 Date: 2024-11-26 
 

Back on May 28, 2024, the Finance Committee gave the green light to purchase a new tanker for our Fire 
Department for use in 2025. Since that day, there's been a little tweak to the original order, adding an extra 
$2,849.00 to the bill. So, I'm reaching out to the Finance Committee once again, asking them to kindly approve 
this additional expense. This will ensure we can complete the tanker and having it ready to roll, all funded by 
the 2025 Equipment Replacement Fund. 
 


